
 

 

  
  
  
 
 
 
2021-05-05 

 
Attention: Trustees of the Toronto Catholic District School Board 

 
On behalf of the Ontario Provincial Council of The Catholic Women’s 

League of Canada I wish to express support for the reflection from the 
Archdiocese of Toronto on inclusivity in the catholic schools of Toronto. 

 

Cardinal Collins expresses Catholic teachings with eloquence and 
grace. As Catholics we are taught to love our neighbours and to treat every 

individual as a child of God. The symbol of the cross highlights inclusivity and 
non-judgmental attitudes. It is a symbol of unconditional love. I want to 

thank Cardinal Collins for such a wonderful reminder of that teaching. 
 

Members of The Catholic Women’s League of Canada in Ontario fully 
support the church and the communities it serves, especially Catholic 

education in the province. 
 

 
 

Respectfully, 
 

Colleen Perry 
 

Colleen Perry 
President, Ontario Provincial Council of the 

Catholic Women’s League of Canada 

presidentontario@gmail.com 
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